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TMR 
Unit Leader Meeting

Thursday
Feb. 8th 
6:30 pm

Join us for our monthly check-in 
meeting with the leadership at Ten Mile 
River Scout Camps. Learn about 
upcoming programing, learn tricks and 
tips for your registration and chat 
directly with your Camp Directors. 

Register Now

    Camperships: 

We are thrilled we are 
able to offer camperships 
for both our GNYC units and our 
out-of-council friends.

Camp plays a crucial role in keeping 
Scouts engaged and passionate about the 
program, and we’re honored to help 
build confident, resilient youth through 
our summer camps at Ten Mile River. 

For more information, head to:

tenmileriver.org/camperships

Previous Issues

Don’t miss out! All previous 
newsletters available here: 

tenmileriver.org/countdown 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwrduCoqzwoH9C3fyw6qmyv7rz781_p2Z7j#/registration
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwrduCoqzwoH9C3fyw6qmyv7rz781_p2Z7j#/registration
https://tenmileriver.org/camperships/
https://tenmileriver.org/countdown/
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The “What should I be doing?” Checklist:
✔  Registered and paid the campsite deposit.

✔  Logged into my blackpug account and filled out registration contact info.

🮖 Last call for Early Discount pricing. Scouts pay the $65 deposit before 2/7

🮖 Continue adding participants on blackpug

🮖 Do I want parent to pay directly instead of through me? If so, turn on Parent Portal.

🮖 Attend the TMR Unit Leader Meeting, Feb 8th @ 6:30 

From: Zachary Swierat, Director of TMR

Subject:  Camper Deposit Due Date Extension

We were made aware that some of our units are receiving an error 
message stating the address is “not verified”. This seems to be an issue 
with our credit card processing system and the billing zip code. 

As we work to resolve this issue, we have found that if you add your 
full zip code, including the extra 4 digits, it will accept payment.

To account for this, we will extend the deadline for deposits to 
Wednesday, February 7th. 

Thanks!

Zachary Swierat | Outdoor Program Director

Blackpug Highlight:

We just added a walk-through 
on how to add your 
participants. Click the image 
above for instructions!

https://tenmileriver.org/parent-portal/
https://tenmileriver.org/adding-participants/

